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Our Ref:  R820992 

 
 
Dear Mr Walker 
 
Re: A63 Castle Street Improvement project 

 
Thank you for your email and associated attachments on 19 December 2019. My apologies 
for the delay in returning this letter to you by email.  
 
I can confirm YWS has no objection to the underpass pumping station discharging to the 
public combined sewer network as detailed on drawing HE514508-ARP-HDG-S0_ML-DR-
CD-000518 (revision P01).  
 
YWS requires that Highways England (the Authority) enter into an agreement under Section 
115 of the Water Industry Act 1991. I shall write to you under separate cover regarding this 
matter. 
 
If you require any further assistance, please call our office on the above number.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Robert Illingworth 
Senior Engineer 
Developer Services 
 
for Yorkshire Water Services Limited  

 




